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‘Every child, every chance, every day’

‘Pob plentyn, pob cyfle, pob dydd’

Mrs Rachel Critchell B.A.Hons. P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.H
bfmail@hwbmail.net
Dear Parent/ Carer,
Another busy week draws to a close. However, there are lots of exciting things to look forward to before the term ends.
Important Dates
Monday 11th July: Trip to Greenwood for Years 1-6.

Tuesday 12th July: Greenacres Trip.  Nursery and Reception 
Wednesday 13th July: Production for Year 5 and 6 Parents and Grandparents. 1: 30 pm
Monday 18th July: Year 6 Leavers Meal.
Tuesday 19th July: School closes for pupils.

Fun Afternoon
After all the money was counted, we made £700 profit from the Fun afternoon. Thank you once again for your fantastic support at this event.

Jump Up Day

All children visited their new classes for September on Wednesday 6th July. New Nursery pupils visited the school and our current Nursery pupils enjoyed staying for school dinner. Thank you to everyone who attended the Parents meetings after school and to the staff for their hard work.
Greenwood Trip
Our trip to Greenwood takes place on Monday 11th July. Children are to be in school by 8:45 am please. They will return for the normal end of the school day. 

Greenacres Farm Park Trip

Our trip for Nursery and Reception takes place on Tuesday 12th July. Children will leave school at 10 am and will return for the normal end of the school day.

For both trips, please ensure sun cream has been applied if the weather is hot and that children have a packed lunch, drinks bottle and hat or waterproof coat if the weather is inclement. Children should wear school jumpers and jogging bottoms/leggings with comfortable shoes. Diolch.

Attendance Cup

Class 3: 92.2%
Class 2: 94.6%
Class 1: 91.4%
Whole school Weekly Attendance: 92.8%
Well done Class 2. Attendance Cup this week!
DIGI Leaders
Our DIGI Leaders visited Ysgol Trelawnyd on Monday to work with pupils from other schools experimenting with Coding Software. They had a wonderful day, improving their skills and making new friends. Thank you to Miss Davies for organising this event.
Year 5 and 6 Production

 The Year 5 and 6 children performed their dress rehearsal of Robin Hood and the Sherwood Hoodies to the rest of the school on Monday 4th July. It was very well received and the children performed really well. We look forward to welcoming Year 5 and 6 Parents on Wednesday 13th July 2022 at 1:30 pm. No tickets required, but please ensure your child is aware of how many family members are coming, so we can ensure there enough chairs set out for the event. Diolch.
 Frawddeg Yr Wythnos. 
Rydyn ni’n mynd i Gelli Gyffwrdd.
We are going to Greenwood.

Rydyn ni’n mynd i Greenacres.

We are going to Greenacres.

Have a good weekend.
Kind Regards,

Rachel Critchell
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